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Bruno H. Zimm, Professor of Chemistry at the University of California's San Diego campus) will present a
paper at the first Gordon Conference ever to be held on the West Coast, at Santa Barbara, February 5-7.

Sponsored by the American Association for the Advancement of Science, Gordon Conferences are held
throughout the United States each year, dealing with subjects which range from physics to medicine. Topic for the
Santa Barbara conference is "High-Polymers."

Dr. Zimm's paper is entitled "Uncoiling of DNA." Accompanying him to the conference will be three
postdoctoral biochemists at UCSD- Donald Crothers, Neville Kallenbach, and Victor Bloomfield.

Dr. Zimm has spent 15 years of research on high polymers-compounds of high molecular weight. He
was recently awarded the 1963 American Physical Society's High-Polymer Physics Prize "for outstanding
accomplishment and excellence of contributions to research in high-polymer physics."


